Omak Public Library Board Minutes
October 14, 2024
Omak Public Library Meeting Room at 1:30pm

Present:	Board members Betty Cleveland, Carol Carder, Cynthia Tollefson, Peg Finch, Jo Stalder; Librarian Cas filling in for Alyssa

Minutes:	Motion was made by Peg and seconded by Jo to approve the minutes as emailed.  Motion carried.

Old Business:	Graffiti was found near the entrance and reported to the City.  The graffiti was in view of the cameras, so the City was notified of that as well.  The person responsible has been banned from the library for a year.  Update: another instance of graffiti was found last Friday and the City was informed.  Unfortunately, it was on the front of the building and out of range of the cameras.
	The plumbing on the dripping faucet has been cut to take care of the issue.
	Some fun and interesting presentations are planned for this fall.  The topics of the presentations include rattlesnake behavior, equine therapy (Claire Painter), junk sculpture (Albert Swede), and art (Joe Fedderson).  Update: Betty gave Cas information on a person who might do a Rubik’s cube presentation.

Bills:	Motion was made by Cynthia and seconded by Betty to approve the following bills for presentation to the City for payment.  Motion carried.
		PUD			Electricity				$ 314.02
		Crown			Toilet tissue/paper towels		$   73.31
		City of Omak		Water & sewer			$ 176.51
		US Linen & Uniform	Mat cleaning				$   75.96

New Business:	Presenters coming at the end of October and early November:
		Rattlesnakes		Mark Teshera		Oct 18 at 4:00 pm
		Equine Therapy	Claire Painter		Oct 25 at 4:00 pm		
		Junk Sculpture	Swede Albert		Nov 01 at 4:00 pm
		Art			Joe Fedderson	Nov 15 at 4:00 pm
	The Library is getting a self-checkout stand; hopefully, within the next two months.
	Next month’s Library Board Meeting falls on a holiday so the meeting will be on Tuesday rather than Monday.
	The computers are used frequently at the Library.  Staff provide assistance to those patrons who need help with computer skills.

Next Meeting:	November 12th, 2024, at 1:30 pm in the Omak Library Meeting Space
		
